
This link is to the 25% Design Plans currently under review by 

MassDOT.  The scope of the improvements is evolving, and our 

team is working with MassDOT to revise this design in advance 

of the Fall 2023 25% Design Public Hearing.  If you are a direct 

abutter to the project and would like to schedule a one-on-one 

meeting at DPW to discuss the plans in more detail, please 

contact the Public Works Department at 781-326-8661. 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/1bdm742rxtu8qjh/Canton%20Street%2025%25%20Design%20Plans.pdf?dl=0

